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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

Fw: I SUPPORT the Miracle Mile HPOZ

b.anthony-brodey@att.net <b.anthony-brodey@att.net> Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 12:50 AM
Repiy-To: b. a nthony-brodey@att. net
To: "sharon.dickinson@lacity.org’' <sharon.dickinson@lacity.org>

i was asked to cc you on this email after l had sent it, so I am forwarding it to you.

— Forwarded Message —
From: "b.anthony-brodey@att.net” <b.anthony-brodey@att.net>
To: "julia.duncan@lacity.org" <julia.duncan@lacity.org>
Sent: Sunday, February 12, 2017 7:46 PM 
Subject: I SUPPORT the Miracle Mile HPOZ

TO: Senior Planning Deputy, Julia Duncan

At the request of Councilmember David Ryu in his Feb. 2nd letter in regard to the proposed Miracle Mile 
Historic Preservation Overlay Zone, I am emailing you to let you know that I am IN SUPPORT of this 
HPOZ.

Thank you,

B. Anthony-Brodey 
Cochran Avenue Resident
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Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@!aciiy.org>

Letter dated Feb. 8th on File #15-0183-51
2 messages

Suellen Keiner <suellen.keiner@gmai!.com> Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 1:10 PM
To: jordan.beroukhim@lacity.org
Cc: councilmember.wesson@lacity.org, sharon.dickinson@lacity.org

Dear Mr. Beroukhim, Mr. Wesson and Ms. Dickinson,

Our neighbor has shared with us a copy of Mr. Wesson's revised letter dated February 
8th concerning the proposed HPOZ for the Miracle Mile. We live at 1235 South Orange 
Drive and we urge you to approve the HPOZ without any chances to the boundaries.

We are dismayed, however, that we have not received either Mr. Wesson's first letter 
nor the revised letter. We want to make sure that you will protect the wonderful 
quality of life in our neighborhood:

• its close community ties,
• the rent-stabilized homes,
• it architectural integrity, and
• especially its social and economic diversity.

Thus we strongly object to the suggestion that the HPOZ will be rejected if the 
members of PLUM and other city officials do not hear from those who live in the area. 
That presumption in favor of the developers who want to destroy our community with 
expensive, high-rise apartments is all the more outrageous and indefensible if none of 
the letters from Mr. Wesson are not even being delivered to the neighborhood!

Please support the HPOZ and listen to the people who actually live in this area.

Thank you, Suellen Keiner
suelien.keiner@gmail.com

Jordan Beroukhim <jordan.beroukhim@lacity.org> Tue, Feb 14, 2017 at 1:44 PM
To: Suellen Keiner <suellen.keiner@gmaiI.com>
Cc: Councilmember Wesson <councilmember.wesson@lacity.org>, Sharon Dickinson <sharon.dickinson@!acity.org>

Hello Ms. Keiner,
The mailers were sent out on February 1st and for your particular address, the envelope was addressed to 

William G Keiner.

i believe you contacted our office a week or 2 ago and your position has been logged since then.

Thank you
[Quoted text bidden]
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LOS ANGELES Cft v COUNCILMEMBta, DISTRICT 10

Jordan Beroukhim
Planning Deputy 
Office: 213-473-7010 
www. herbwesso n.com
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